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Slight dip in School District 56 student count 
(KLZA)-- During last weeks Falls City Board of Education meeting it was
reported that as of September 12, enrollment figures in District 56 showed a total
enrollment of 822 students in pre-kindergarten through 12th grade. The
represents a decrease of 10 students from the previous year.

The larges class in the district is the senior class with 67 students. The smallest
class is the kindergarten class with 46 students.

The Board officially recognized the Falls City Education Association as the
exclusive bargaining agent for non-supervisory certificated instructional faculty
of the District which includes teachers, guidance counselors, media specialists and
speech-language pathologists for the 2023-24 contract year.
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